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Attached is the resignation letter of former City of Mississauga Mayor, Bonnie Crombie. The 
resignation was effective as of January 12, 2024. In accordance to section 262(1) of the 
Municipal Act, 2001, as amended, Council must declare the seat vacant at their next Council 
meeting, which will be held on January 17, 2024.  

 

To that end, it is recommended that Council receive the attached Notice of Resignation and 
declare the seat of the City of Mississauga’s head of Council vacant.  

 

Under section 226.10 (1) of the Strong Mayors and Building Homes Act, 2022, a vacancy for the 
head of council must be filled by by-election. Following the declaration of the vacancy on 
January 17, 2024, staff will present a Corporate Report at the January 31, 2024 Council meeting 
regarding the timing of the by-election. When determining the timing, staff will weigh the need to 
fill the vacant seat with the administrative and technical requirements associated with a City-
wide by-election.   

 

Attachments 
Appendix: Notice of Resignation, Bonnie Crombie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diana Rusnov, Director, Legislative Services and City Clerk 

 

Prepared by: Laura Wilson, Manager, Elections and Vital Statistics  

Date: January 8, 2024 
 
To: Acting Mayor and Members of Council  
 
From: Diana Rusnov, Director, Legislative Services and City Clerk 
 
Meeting date: January 17, 2024 
 
Subject:              Resignation of former Mayor, Bonnie Crombie 
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